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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for October 2010
Sat. Oct. 2nd • One Nation Working Together, MARCH in Washington DC for details visit the website 
http://www.nysut.org/files/316_10_OneNationMarch_form.pdf and call NYSUT Suffolk HQ @ 
631-273-8822 or NYSUT Nassau HQ @ 516-496-2035 about the buses.  Come join the thousands of 
New Yorkers & Concerned Citizens.
Weds. Oct. 6th • Academic Council meeting, at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs. Oct. 14th • Professionals Workshop, "How to Have a Conversation with Your Supervisor" at Noon, 
Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. Oct. 19th • Chapter Executive Board mtg., at Noon, TBD (RSVP to Corinne at 2-6570)
Weds. Oct. 20th • Health & Safety Workshop, "In The Event of a Disaster" at Noon, Wang Center rm. 
301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs. Oct. 21st • General Membership Meeting, at Noon, SAC Ballroom B (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Weds. Oct. 27th • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk at Noon, By Stony Brook Union Labyrinth

All UUP Members Entitled to Free Life Insurance Policy 
Chapter members can sign up for a FREE $6,000 Life Insurance policy with First UNUM Life Insurance 
company by filing out your name & beneficiary form at the attached website & faxing it to 866-559-0516   
http://www.uupinfo.org/benefits/btfbeneficiary.pdf  

Fact Sheet for Part-Time Employees
UUP has compiled a 4 page document for UUP'ers who are part-timers to use as a reference source.  
You can find it on the UUP website here: http://www.uupinfo.org/reports/ptfactsheet.pdf

SAVE the DATE Nov. 12th @ NOON for UUP Contract Team Visit
Your UUP Contract Negotiating team has been formed, and will be visiting all the SUNY campuses to ask 
for your input for the New 2011-2015 UUP contract (starting July 1st). The team will be here at Stony 
Brook University on Friday November 12th at Noon in the SAC Ballroom B.  
Mark your calendar to attend this meeting.

Video Demo of the New Voting Machines
Please review the short video - http://www.vote-ny.com/english/machine-ds200.php that describes the 
new voting scanning process.  
This may be helpful to you & your family on November 2nd, Election Day.



Defensive Driving Course for UUP Members and their Family
A NYSUT sponsored Defensive Driving program is being offered on Tuesday and Thursday, October 5 & 
7, 2010 from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM in the Wang Center Lecture Hall 1, for all UUP employees and their 
immediate family members. You must attend both classes.  Cost is $30 per person, payable in advance.  
Checks should be made payable to "NYSUT Benefit Trust" and delivered to the UUP office, 104 Old 
Chemistry, Z=3475. Office hours are Monday thru Friday, 9 am to 3 pm. Receipt of your check reserves 
your place in class.  Participants are usually entitled to a 10% discount on their automotive insurance.  
Check with your provider.  The certificate is good for three years of savings!  Contact Corinne Burns at 
Ext. 2-6570 or cmburns@notes.cc.sunysb.edu for more information.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office at 104 Old Chemistry • Bldg. Zip = 3475 • 632-6570 • Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay 
Editor


